
Bradley International FAll/Winter 2018 Clothing 
Swap! 

January 19th, 2018  
8:30am to 4:30pm 

Come bring your gently worn/used clothing to exchange 
with other Bradley families!  Drop off on January 17th and 
18th from 8:45am to 4pm at the tables to the right of the 

auditorium.  Infants to adult clothing welcome! 

Thank you!!! 

Any questions, feel free to call or email Annette Schowers 
917-414-0355 or info@annetteschowers.com.  Items 

that are not picked up will be donated to  Clothes to Kids of 
Denver. 
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